
Alhoda International School Admission Notice

Date:- 25/09/2024

We are pleased to announce that admissions for the upcoming academic session at Alhoda

International School will begin from 1st October and will continue until the start of the new session.

Admissions will be open for Pre-Nursery to Class IX.

Please note that admission will be based on an entrance test to ensure the right academic fit for

each student.

For any queries related to fees or further information, please contact the school at 7838022418 or

email us at alhodainternationalschool3@gmail.com.

We look forward to welcoming new students to our school community!

Alhoda International School


